
HOMMA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Dec 20 - Jan 5

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Winter Break
Dec 21 - Jan 5

This season holds different meanings
for each of us—whether it's a time for
gathering with loved ones, observing

traditions, practicing rest and
reflection, or simply enjoying the

winter landscape. We hope you take
this winter break to take care of

yourselves, connect with what brings
you joy, and step into the new year

feeling rejuvenated. Warmest wishes
for a peaceful, safe, and fulfilling

winter season.

*From the Homma Staff*

Merci beaucoup!
Danke! 
Gracias!谢谢!
Arigato! 

Kamsahamnida! 

See you back to school
on Monday, January 6

https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/
https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/


Dear Homma Families,

As we approach Winter Break, the PAC Executive Team want to reflect on the fantastic support and
community spirit we've seen this year at Tomekichi Homma Elementary School.

From our fundraisers to our events, none of these successes would have been possible without the
dedication of our incredible parent volunteers. Your time, energy, and generosity have made a

tremendous difference, and we are so grateful to each of you. This year, the Purdy's Chocolates and
Poinsettias fundraisers were incredible and well-received by the community. Our Winter Wonderland

hot chocolate station was a huge hit, keeping everyone warm and adding to the event's magic. The Pub
Night was a fantastic evening, with many new families joining us, and we all enjoyed connecting and

getting to know one another.

Thank you to Jodie and Jeff for leading the Hot Lunch Program and keeping it running smoothly. Their
hard work ensures our students are fed with excellent hot lunches throughout the year, and we are so

grateful for your dedication!

We have some exciting events planned for the new year, and we need your help to make them
successful! In February, we plan to host our always-popular Bingo Night, a fantastic evening of fun and

prizes for the whole family. This spring, we intend to bring back the historic Pinewood Derby. This
Homma tradition challenges creativity and friendly competition as students design and race their

wooden cars.

These events will need Event Coordinators and Volunteers to bring them to life. If you're passionate
about creating memorable experiences for our students and community, we'd love to have you

involved. We always look forward to new faces assisting with events. Please reach out if you have
feedback or suggestions. Keep an eye out for more information in the new year!

The holiday season is an excellent time to pause, reflect, and connect. We wish you all a happy, restful
holiday filled with joy and moments spent with family and friends.

We look forward to seeing everyone as we build an even stronger community in the new year.

Warm wishes,
Jarrod Connolly, Corrine Haer, Miranda Duffy and Jennifer Tham

Homma PAC Executive Team

As a Homma parent or guardian, you are automatically a valued member of the PAC. If you're eager to contribute more, feel free to
reach out by:

- Email contacthommapac@gmail.com
- Join our WhatsApp group: Homma PAC Parents

We also invite all parents and guardians to join the Homma PAC Community on Facebook and follow us on Instagram @HommaPAC,
where we regularly share updates and information!

https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council
https://www.instagram.com/hommapac/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/HommaPAC/
mailto:contacthommapac@gmail.com
https://chat.whatsapp.com/LaK2njObQHjCxtr5yCYB4O
https://www.facebook.com/groups/843114490034700/
https://www.instagram.com/HommaPAC/

